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HELPERS FOR March 26, 2023 “* ‘ SCHEDULE
Nursery I, I, &I o Yo/ Sunday, March 26, 2023
Jocelyn Bishop Connor Bishop Ja — 8:30 AM Staff meeting
. |
Laura Cooley Elyse Cooley o, Ch £ 9:30 AM Sunday School
Dani Ashby Kady Dory " 10:40 AM Worship Service
Children’s
Message Teri Spear
Ushers:
Wednesday, March 29, 2023
*Jeff Rullman Larry Hamilton
Kevin Williams Clayton Phillips 5:30PM  Free dinner forall who

attend our activities:
AM Benediction

Decision 6:00 PM  Connect Kids
Counselor Gail Rogers

Impact youth
Sun./Wed.
Lock Up Kevin Williams 6:00 PM  Adult Bible Study*

*Nursery provided

Accompanist Jan Jenkins

Nothing teaches us about the
preciousness of the Creator
as much as when we learn

the emptiness of everything
else.
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Church Bowling Fun!

Join us at 2:00 PM at Jesters Bowling Alley in Warsaw
on Sunday, March 26th for a fun afternoon of
bowling.

We have received

$1,045.00 toward o

our goal of

$2000.00 for the

Annie Armstrong

Easter Offering. ON L l N E

Thank you for
your donations. easy. fast. secure.

One Sunday left! FBCWINDSOR.ORG/GIVE

For the month of WMarch, we will be
collecting balls, hairbrushes, avd combs. As
always, if you find a great deal on av item,

Christmas ! free topick it up aud put it n the
Ch“ d basket i +he fover.

It’s that time again!

Bring individually wrapped Easter candies to the church office before
April 5th so we can stuff eggs for the Easter Egg Hunt scheduled for
after the Worship Service on Easter Sunday!

NEW EMAIL FOR FBC

Due to many issues we are having with our email system through Outlook on the
computer in the office, we have changed our email address to

fbcwindsormo@gmail.com

We are in the process of changing over everything to this email address. Please make
the change in your system so that emails come to this address rather than the other, as
we seldom receive in a timely manner the emails you send to the former address.




